
Follow-Up on Your Cardiac Rehabilitation 

Attendance 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. We wanted to take a moment to follow up 

regarding your attendance in our cardiac rehabilitation program. Your participation is crucial for 

your recovery and overall heart health. 

We understand that life can be busy, and we want to support you in any way we can to ensure 

you are able to attend the sessions. If you have any questions or concerns about the program, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

We look forward to seeing you at our next session on [Date of Next Session]. Remember, every 

step you take towards your rehabilitation counts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Signature] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


